



TAKARI PRIMARY SCHOOL

RICKMAN ST BALCATTA WA 6021

PH 9253 4550 Email: takari.ps@education.wa.edu.au www.takarips.wa.edu.au

NEWSLETTER #9

Week 9 Term 2

Thursday 17 June 2021

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE: Thank you to all the parents and school community members who took the time to acknowledge our wonderful staff by submitting acknowledgement cards for the 2021 WA Education Awards. Over thirty cards were received, which is a great reflection on the quality of staff we have at Takari. All staff who were acknowledged will receive a letter of congratulations from Mr Fu, School Council Chair and Ms Praetz, P&C President. Mr Fu and Ms Praetz will also meet to determine if, and how many, formal nominations for the WA Education Awards are made.

Thank you also to Dr Rina, who presented her 'Mickey Mouse Molecule' Little Scientists workshop to all the Year 1 to 3 students last week. Everyone had so much fun (see the photos over the page) and learnt a lot about science. Students dressed up in lab coats and conducted a number of hands-on activities and experiments. We are very fortunate to have Dr Rina support Takari with these workshops again this year. Dr Rina will present more science workshops to the K, PP and Year 4 to 6 students in the first week back next term. Everyone is very excited!

David Tennant

WINTER CARNIVAL CAPTAINS: Congratulations to the following students who were selected captains for last week's Winter Carnival teams.

Football	Captain	Max R	Vice Captain	Manuel F
Vallavball	Contains	Victoria I O Mia T	Vice Centains	Nikito T C

Volleyball Captains Victoria L & Mia T Vice Captains Nikita T-S, Aleksandra D and Patricia A

Soccer Captains Liam L and Ilija J Vice Captains Solomon P and Charli P
Netball Captains Isla F and Alice H Vice Captains Natalie G and Julia K

FACTION CROSS COUNTRY CAPTAINS: Congratulations to the following students who were selected captains for this week's Faction Cross Country Carnival.

Paskin Captains Max R and Charli P Vice Captains Alexys H and Samantha K
Nugent Captains Liam L and Alice H Vice Captains Vice Captains Allegra M and Nikita T-S
Rickman Captains Kobe T and Patricia A Vice Captains Mia W and Isla F

SEMESTER ONE REPORTS and PROGRESS INTERVIEWS: Semester one reports will be distributed to families electronically on the last day of the term, Friday 2 July. Paper copies will only be produced if families do not have access to the internet. Progress interviews will be conducted in week four of next term, Tuesday 10 August.

P&C NEON DISCO: Thankyou to the P&C and parents for a huge night! The disco was very colourful, featuring some groovy dancing. Thank you also to staff who attended and to Liz and Lindsay Hill for the wicked tunes. Have a look at the photos! They are featured on page 5 of this newsletter.

YR 6 SAUSAGE SIZZLE: The Yr 6 students will be offering their next camp fundraising sausage sizzle in week 11, Tuesday 29 June. Order forms will be coming home early next week. Make sure you order so you don't miss out.

WOOLLY WINTER WARMER was organised as a whole school reward on Monday 15 June. Have a look at all the super warm clothes worn on the day!



Honour Certificate Recipients

Congratulations!



Pre Primary	Anushree S Theo W
Year 1 Rm 10	Nevaeh C-S Alfie A
Year 1/2 Rm 8	Mia D James B
Year 2/3 Rm 3	Alivia M Brock S Eli Y
Year 3/4 Rm 2	Sarah B Pocholo A
Years 4/5 Rm 4	Natalie G Campbell L Zayne R-B
Years 5/6 Rm 5	Arda A
Music	Mia T Riley A
Science	Ariana T Jacob P
Italian	Eden E-K Tyler S

MacLit Students:

Congratulations

to the MaqLit students, Isabel, Ryder, Billie, Jaxon and Jacob who have completed part A of their MaqLit journey.





Containers for \$:

Please remember Tuesday is the nominated day to bring in your containers. Be like Isaac (pictured left) and bring your containers for \$. All monies raised go to the P&C.

WALK TO SCHOOL SAFELY RUN CLUB and P&C HEALTHY BREAFAST

Last week we celebrated Walk Safely to School day with a special Run Club and P&C Healthy Breakfast. There was lots of music and 101 eager students ran a total of 759 laps, which equates to 253 km. Thank you to the P&C for providing such a fantastic, healthy breakfast. Everyone really enjoyed themselves!

Class	Particiants	Laps / Kms	Top Runners
K	5	31 laps / 10 km	Lewis 9, Avery 8
Р	10	78 laps / 26 km	Cataleya & Emilia 10
1	10	78 laps / 26 km	Noa 14, Ben & Isla 12
1/2	16	117 laps / 39 laps	Asha 11, Davina & Mia 10
2/3	17	137 laps / 46 km	Connor & Heath 12
3/4	13	84 laps / 14 km	Billie 11, Dane 10
4/5	16	114 laps / 38 km	Dulki & Jackson 10
5/6	14	120 laps / 40 km	Charli 17, Max 15
Total	101	759 253	

Congratulations to all the Run club award winners from the past fortnight. They will all be acknowledged in the next Newsletter.











A Mickey Mouse Molecule" (Year 1 – Year 3) Thursday11 June

Takari Years 1, 2 and 3 transformed into Little Scientists and had a blast with Dr Rina through songs, observations and hands-on experiments using real laboratory equipment.

Using our brains and senses, together we thought, observed and inquired around our H_2O theme. In our interactive workshop, we learnt about our human body (from the microscopic to the macroscopic), states of matter and reactions with real-world implications towards reducing waste and a more sustainable future. We had a blast!





























Winter Sports Carnival



































P4C NEON DISCO

























Pre Primary Pyjama Day





Takari Cross Country

The annual Faction Cross Country was held on Friday 15 June, at Takari Primary School. There were many excellent efforts and it was great to see students striving to do their best. It was evident that many of those students who have regularly attended Run Club this year had the fitness to perform in their races. Thank you to all staff and parents who assisted on the day.

130 points Results: 1st Rickman 2nd 133 points 167 points Nugent **Paskin**





































INTERSCHOOL CROSS COUNTRY

The Interschool Cross Country event will be held on Friday 25 June. The event will be held at the Pinnacles, located next to Rickman Street Tennis Courts, and will involve students from years 4 to 6. Selected students have received a permission note, which needs to be returned to the office before Wednesday 23 June. Parent spectators are encouraged to attend.





TEAM TAKARI







This fortnight, Team Takari is focussing on 'we look after our own and others' property.'

Here are a few tips to remember:

- -Label all items including hats, jackets, water bottles and lunch boxes.
- -If you drop it, pick it up.
- -Keep areas clean and tidy.
- -Put equipment away carefully after use.
- -Return lost or missing items to their owners.



Respect

Responsibility

Kindness

Personal Best



Schools Make Music Concert at the Crown Theatre

Attention all students from the Year 5 and Year 6 Takari Rock Bands and the Stirling Community Youth Band!

WAGSMS have allocated a date for our performance in the 2021 concert series.

Thursday night 12 August (Week 4 of Term 3)

There will also be a rehearsal during the day. Tickets are available at www.ticketmaster.com.au (search for Schools make Music) or call on 136 100. Tickets are selling fast and are open to everyone, not just parents of band members.

Mrs Campione, Music Specialist

Takari P&C

WALK TO SCHOOL BREAKFAST:

What a fantastic morning this was. I hope everyone enjoyed their yummy breakfast. Thank you to all the volunteers who helped out on the morning.

A huge thank you to Woolworths Stirling Central for donating all of the yummy fruit and juice for the event.

SCHOOL DISCO:

What a huge success this night was. I hope all the students enjoyed themselves as much as I did. Thank you to all the volunteers who helped out on the night.

Total raised from the disco tickets and canteen sales was \$1,300. What a huge effort.

Thank you to Dominoes Balcatta for delivering the pizzas.

We are still looking for some awesome parents who would love to join our P&C as

- *Secretary
- * Fundraising Co-ordinator
- * General Members

If you haven't joined our P&C Facebook page, please do so.

Thank you



Kelly Praetz P&C President praetz 85@hotmail.com



Help keep our school safe and secure
If you see or hear suspicious behaviour immediately contact School Watch
Security or the Police. Thank you for your support.
School Watch Security: 1800 177 777



2021 Term Planner				Term 2	
9	14/6 Team Takari Woolly Winter Warmers dress up day	15/6 Run Club Nude Food Tuesday Faction Cross Country Carnival	16/6 Containers for \$ School Banking	17/6 Newsletter #9 Assembly Yr 2/3	18/6 Run Club
10	21/6	22/6 Run Club Nude Food Tuesday	23/6 Containers for \$ School Banking	24/6	25/6 Run Club Interschool Cross Country Carnival
11	28/6 NAIDOC Week	29/6 Run Club Nude Food Tuesday Yr 6 Camp	30/6 Containers for \$ School Banking	1/7 Newsletter #10	2/2 Run Club Reports Distributed
		Sausage Sizzle			

School Holidays

1	19/7 School Development Day- Students do not attend	20/7 Nude Food Tuesday	21/7 Containers for \$ School Banking K/P Little Scientist Workshop	22/7 Yrs 4-6 Rocket workshop	23/7
2	26/7	27/7 Nude Food Tuesday P&C Meeting Yr 6 Camp Sausage Sizzle	28/7 Containers for \$ School Banking	29/7 Newsletter #11	30/7 National Tree Day
3	2/8	3/8 Nude Food Tuesday	4/8 Containers for \$ School Banking	5/8 Assembly Yr 1/2	6/8
4	9/8	10/8 Nude Food Tuesday Progress Interviews	11/8 Containers for \$ School Banking	12/8 Newsletter #12 WAGSMS Rehearsal all bands time TBA WAGSMS Concert Crown Theatre PM	13/8
5	16/8	17/8 Nude Food Tuesday	18/8 Containers for \$ School Banking	19/8	20/8
6	23/8	24/8 Nude Food Tuesday	25/8 Containers for \$ School Banking	26/8 Newsletter #13 Assembly - Book Week	27/8
7	30/8 Swimming Lessons Yrs 4-6	31/8 Nude Food Tuesday	1/9 Containers for \$ School Banking	2/9 P&C Fathers Day Stall	3/9